
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  5-9-15 
Meeting Minutes 
 
John Price called the meeting to order at 11:20.  Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, 
Dr. Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 17 members. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on density altitude. 
 
John thanked Regina for providing lunch.  Doug Denton will provide lunch in July. 
 
Guests included Tommy Brown, Outreach and Missions Pastor at Word of Life Church. 
 
Paul Hockin encouraged everyone to make a person’s first flight FUN and not to scare 
them. 
 
John Ragsdale moved that the minutes be accepted, Paul Hockin seconded it, and they 
were approved. 
 
Chester Lightle got his Sport Pilot for powered parachutes. 
 
Dee presented the financial report noting that current membership is 48.  Dues and hangar 
rent collections are on budget.  Boyd moved that the financial report be accepted, David 
seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
The nominating committee recommended the following members for officers to serve 
during fiscal year 2017:  Randy West for President, Alex Lovertich for Vice President, 
Cheri Anglin for Secretary, Dee Gilliland for Treasurer, and Dr. Bob Herndon for Safety 
Officer.  John Price asked for any nominations from the floor, and there were none. Boyd 
moved that the recommendations of the nominating committee be accepted by 
acclamation, Paul Hockin seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
John Price thanked everyone for supporting him during his presidency.  New officers will 
take office on July 1. 
 
John went over the checklist for the June fly-in. 
 
$200 yearly membership dues are due July 1. 
 
Scott Lynn from the FAA will speak to the club at the August meeting. 
 
Carlton Plunkett is working on getting CO2 fire extinguishers. 
 
Last Saturday was the lunch that Linwood organized for the Poindexter after-school 
program. 
 
Boyd is in charge of the CAP using Harrell Field June 6-7. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned. 
 



Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


